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Cynthia,

I believe the landmarking case for Odd Fellows Building is scheduled for a
hearing tomorrow.

I believe the Odd Fellows Building is a wonderful historic building with
many unique facets.  This building deserves landmark status.  I am in
favor of landmarking this wonderful building.

Ann Ramser
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